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aﬂNDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF AGRICULTURE

Port Blair, dated the 27 December, 2000

To,
The Secretary (TW)
Andaman & Nicobar Administration,
Port Blair. :
Madam,

This is in reference to your D.O. letter No. 9-9/99-TW/1229 dated 26-
12-2000 regarding filling up of ST Candidate against the post reserved for
them. To fill up the remaining shortfall shown against the group “D” posts, it
will be reduced by appointing the ST candidate against the resultant
vacancies of Regular Mazdoor for which a wait-listed candidates are
available in this Directorate. The process of appointment would be
completed within this financial year. Similarly, the shortfall of Group “C”
posts reserved for ST candidate shall also be fulfilled according to the future
vacancies.

This is for your kin information please.

Yours faithfully,

% Conr }_}/;L/za-n

Director of Agriculture



